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 St. Maryõs 

 

Celebrating our 100th Anniversary  
 

 
 
 
 
Incorporated  
12 February 1918 ñ 12 February 2018 
Under the Title  
St. Maryõs of the Lake 
 

Fr. Philip Dinh -Van-Thiep  
pdinhvanthiep@gmail.com 
 
 

Deacon William Doran  
 

Parish Address 
15232 County F, PO Box 219 
Lakewood, WI 54138 
 

Parish Office 715-276-7364 
Hours: 9am-4pm 
Email: stmary01@centurytel.net  
Fax: 715-276-1414 
Web site: www.stmarys -lakewood.com 
 

Parish Mission Statement 
We the members of St. Maryõs of the Lake   
are called by Jesus to be the light of the 
world, through the mission and ministry 
of His Catholic Church; to discover Him, 
follow Him, worship Him, and share His 
love.  

of the Lake 
December 9, 2018 
Second Sunday of Advent 

 

 
Sacraments Reconciliation  

 Lakewood: First Fridays 9am, Sat. 3:30pm  
 Silver Cliff:  after 5:30pm Mass on the  
 1st Saturday of the month  
 Crooked Lake: after 7:30am Mass on the 
 2nd Sunday of the month 
   

 Baptism 
 Preparation program required,  
 please contact the office  
  

 Confirmation  
 Usually confirmed in the junior  
 and senior year of high school 
  

 Marriage 
 Make arrangements with the pastor  
 six months prior to desired date  
  

 Anointing of the Sick  
 Individual arrangements can 
 be made through the parish office  
 

First Friday Mass at 8:30 am 
 Exposition from 9:00am - 10:00am 
 Reconciliation from 9:00am - 10:00am 
 Benediction at 10:00am 

Religious Education Classes 
     Wednesday Evenings October - May 
 1st-6th 4:00pm-5:30pm 
 7th-12th 6:30pm-8:00pm 

The Rosary Lakewood:  Wednesdays & Fridays at 8am
 Silver Cliff:  Saturdays before 5:30 Mass. 

L A K E W O O D  C H U R C H 

C R O O K E D  L A K E  C H A P E L 

S I L V E R  C L I F F  C H A P E L 

 
"Every valley shall be filled and 

every mountain and hill shall be 
made low. The winding roads  

shall be made straight, and the 
rough ways made smooth, and all 

flesh shall see the salvation of God." 
- Lk 3:5-6 
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Welcome to St. Maryõs of the Lake 2 

Pray the Rosary 
Please join us every Wednesday before 
Mass at 8:00am to pray the Rosary for 
the sick of the parish.   Join us on  

Fridays at 8:00am to pray the Rosary for peace.   

Mass Intentions 
  

Saturday, December 8, 2018  
 4:00pm Lakewood:  Dan Kretschmann\   

 5:30pm Silver Cliff :  A Special Intention\ 
 

Sunday, December 9, 2018  
   7:30am Crooked Lake: Living & Deceased People of the Parish  
   9:00am Lakewood: Laurie Kinziger & Milton Henrichs\ 
 

Tuesday, December 11, 2018   
 8:30am Lakewood:  Cathy Davies\   

 

Wednesday, December 12, 2018   
 8:30am Lakewood:  Fr. Stanley Browne\  
 

Thursday, December 13, 2018     
 8:30am Lakewood: Jean Jarvais\   
 

Friday, December 14, 2018    
 8:30am Lakewood:  Fr. Leo Lessard\     
 

Saturday, December 15, 2018  
 4:00pm Lakewood:  Prudy Collins\ 

 5:30pm Silver Cliff :  A Special Intention\ 
 

Sunday, December 16, 2018  
   7:30am Crooked Lake: Living & Deceased People of the Parish  

   9:00am Lakewood: Jean Jarvais\  

Prayer Requests . . .  
For healing and good health of mind, 
body, and spirit:  Larry Goffard, Sarah 
Wilkinson, Trisha Woehler, Gail Luther, 
John Schipferling, Carl & Jan Peil, Bonnie Warren,  
Elaine Tonnon and Mary Gegare 
 

For all the prayer requests written in our  Parish 
Book of Petitions. 

Centennial Corner  
 

1980: a new chapel sign at 
Crooked Lake was made by  
Ed & Elaine Gewont. 

  Your Sharing 
First Sunday of Advent 

Lakewoodéééééééé...ééé..é..éé...$2146.00 
    Silver Cliff ééé.........................................$568.00  
Crooked Lakeééééé...ééééé..............536.00 

 

 Total.ééééééééééé.ééééééé...é3250.00 
 

2018 Disaster Relieféééééééééé..é$193.00 
. 

Maintenance Fund éééééééééé......$15.00 
Flower Fundéééééééééééééé..é.$379.00 

 

God Bless You For Your  Sharing  
&  Thank You! 

 

Prayer Shawls available  
please contact the parish office. 

Sacristans Needed 
We are looking for a couple people to help in the 
Ministry of the Sacristans. This ministry helps with the 
cleaning of the Sanctuary and Sacristy of the church. 

You will only be required to help out once every six weeks for about 
an hour. Please call Karen at 920-621-1027  if you can help. A 
wonderful way to give back to God! 

2018 Retirement Collection 
Today, through the Retirement Collection, we are 
able to Share in the Care of our retired sisters, 
brothers and religious order priests through the 
National Retirement Fund for Religious, as well as 
of the senior priests of our own diocese. Envelopes 
are available to make your contribution at the 
church entrances. Please be generous in helping 
those who have given so much over the years.  

Prepare . . . 
With joyful hearts filled with hope, we  
delight as the circle of light grows wider in the 
darkness of winter and of our age. In this  
season when we decorate our towns and our 
homes with lights and colorful symbols, may we 
also be busy decorating our hearts. Let us deck the 
halls of our hearts with deeds of compassion for 

the poor, with acts of love and service to one another and, with 
kindness to all. May the preparation and decoration of our hearts 
rival the joyous beauty in our homes and cities. 

Advent Reconciliation Services 
St. Ambrose in Wabeno 

 Tuesday, December 11th at 4:30pm 
 

          St. Maryõs of the Lake in Lakewood 
         Thursday, December 13th at 6pm 

A Special Thank You! 
To an anonymous donor for the beautiful Advent 
banners purchased in the memory of a loved one. 
They are hanging in the back of the Lakewood 
church and are beautiful!  
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Second Sunday of Advent December 9, 2018            Dear Parishioners and Friends of  
St. Maryõs of the Lake: 
The 4 general areas of focus for Advent are: HOPE, PEACE, 
JOY, and LOVE! As we begin our Second Week of Advent, 
may I invite you to reflect on PEACE. Peace in the Bible 
oftentimes is seen as a translation of the Hebrew word 
ôSHALOMõ, which has a wide semantic range including the 
notions of totality, wholeness or fulfillment; harmony, 
security, or wellbeing. With the grace of God, may each one 
of us experience Peace within ourselves, toward others and 
with God : 
 

1.-  PEACE WITHIN  
OURSELVES: In the hustle and 
bustle these days,  may I 
suggest that we manage to 
find some time for some 
silence to pray and reflect on 
the true ôreason for the seasonõ and to find tranquility and 
peace. St. Mother Teresa of Calcutta has this precious lesson 
to teach us: ôThe fruit of SILENCE is prayer, the fruit of 

prayer is faith, the fruit of faith is love, the fruit of love is 
service and the fruit of service is PEACE.ô In addition, to 
deepen peace within ourselves,  the óTranquility Prayerô 
may be of help: óGod, grant me the Serenity to accept the 

things I cannot change, Courage to change the things I can, 
And Wisdom to know the differenceõ. 
2.-  PEACE TOWARD  OTHERS:  In the Beatitude, Our Lord 
taught us: ôBlessed are the peacemakers, for they will be 
called children of God.õ (Mt 5: 9). Yearning to be authentic 
children of God, in our daily life --especially during Advent 
& Christmas seasons, we may be offered occasions to be 
peace-makers  ðfor example: helping enhance or restore 
friendship & harmony, love,  care, concern & respect among 
people in our own families and beyond. With the grace of 
God, may we experience peace within our hearts and be 
peace-makers toward others ðas we continue to pray for 
more understanding and true peace in our world. 
3.-  PEACE WITH  GOD: During Advent and Lent we Catholics 
have fostered a grace-filled habit of approaching the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation. This Sacrament has a base in 
John 20: 19ff, which is an account of Jesusõ apparition after 
Resurrection. In a rather short Gospel Jesus said: PEACE BE 
WITH  YOU twice. The Second time when Jesus said, Peace be 
with you , He breathed upon the disciples and said: 'Receive 
the Holy Spirit. If you forgive people's sins, they are 
forgiven them. If you hold them bound, they are held 
bound!õ May we avail ourselves to the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation this Advent to receive Forgiveness and Peace 
with God (as well as with ourselves and others)! 

 
 

Fr. Philip 

\ Plan ahead for the PARISH ADVENT 
RECONCILIATION SERVICE (with individual 
Confession)  TUE December 11 (4:30 PM in Wabeno) or 
THU December 13 (6 PM in Lakewood)   

Christmas Party Invite 
All women of the parish are invited to the 
Christian Women's Christmas Party to be 
held at the Old Town Hall in Townsend on 

Thurs, Dec 13th. Socializing at 11:30 a.m. and meal at 
noon.  We'll have broasted chicken and baked haddock, 
baby reds, veggie, dessert & beverage served family style for 
$15.50 tax & tip included. Please bring a non perishable or 
a $10 donation for the Food Pantry.     

òLights of Loveó 
St. Maryõs youth will be having their òLights of 
Loveó fundraiser this Advent Season. It is a way 
for all of us to remember and/or honor our loved ones at 
Christmas. We will be selling red bulbs for the memories of 
your loved ones who have left this life, and green bulbs in 
honor of the love you feel for your living family members 
and friends. The bulbs will be available before and after 
Masses for $1.00 donation. Please support your youth and 
help us light our Christmas Tree.   

Book Group 
As autumn quickly turns to winter, we 
invite you to join a book group. The 
group will read and discuss the book 
Falling Upward by Richard Rohr. 

Weõll listen and explore what the Spirit is calling forth in 
our individual lives. The book group will meet every two 
weeks or once a month on Tuesdays from 9:15 AM ð 10:15 
AM in the St. Mary gathering space. The group gathered 
will decide the frequency of the meetings. The flow of the 
hour will be opening prayer, discussing the chapters using 
guided questions, and close with a prayer. The only cost is 
the purchase of the book Falling Upward. It costs between 
$14-$20, depending on where you purchase it. If youõre 
interested in this opportunity, call/text the facilitator 
Caroline Coughlin Lampereur (715) 850-0816. Our first 
meeting has been postponed to Tuesday, January 15th .  
Read òThe Invitation to a Further Journey and 
Introductionó for this meeting. Looking forward to the 
connections and conversations ahead. 

Together We Did It! 
 

St, Maryõs Christian Women wish to thank 
everyone who made this years Cookie/Candy 
sale a success.  We made $1,205.00.   
Thank you & Merry Christmas! 

Decorating for Christmas  
We will be decorating the Lakewood Church 
on Monday, December 17th at 8:30am. No Pot 
luck this year, lunch will be provided for all 
volunteers. This is a great way to spark the 

holiday spirit! Your time and help is greatly appreciated!  


